From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)

To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Clean Car |1
Date: Tuesday, February 14, 2023 8:19:23 AM

From: Vicki Stockslager <vstockslager@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 11, 2023 9:02 AM

To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
<Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>

Subject: Clean Car I

| am writing today in support of proposed Clean Car Il regulations, restricting the sale of new fuel-
powered vehicles. It is important to take climate change seriously and take what steps we can now to
slow the increase of CO2 in the atmosphere. Delaware is a small state, but we can make a big difference
by leading the nation in this area. Thank you for your leadership in this important legislation.

Vicki Stockslager
404 Falcon Dr
Camden DE 19934
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